
“In forty years of working in radio, television and live music recording for clients and for 
pleasure, nothing has surpassed  the performance and reliability of my Revox 2 track 
high speed units. Recently I asked Roger Ginsley to service my two 1983 B77 machines 
which had languished unattended on shelves for some 10 years. Roger cleaned, 
repaired, replaced parts and recalibrated both units back to their past glory. He kept me 
up to date along the way and provided written summaries of his work. 

In my experience, Roger is the finest provider of technical service for the finest reel to 
reel recorders ever made. Thanks to him my two old B77 friends endure for the 
foreseeable future.”

David Gelinas
Ottawa, Ontario


